
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Placentia Library District (“District”) intends to 
conduct a public hearing on Monday, July 18, 2022, at 6:30 p.m. to consider a resolution 
concerning the approval of the District’s Library Impact Fee Nexus Study Update and 
approval of new library impact fees charged on new development pursuant to California 
Government Code Section 66000 et al. The Public Hearing shall be held at the Placentia 
Library Community Meeting Room located at 411 E. Chapman Avenue, Placentia, 
California, 92870. For those seeking to attend and comment at the meeting, the 
teleconference link will be made available at least 72 hours before the hearing on the 
District’s website and included in the posted Board agenda. The Library Impact Fee Nexus 
Study Update for the proposed library impact fees will be available for public review on 
June 17, 2022. Members of the public are invited to provide comment at the public hearing, 
or, in writing, which is received on or before July 14, 2022. Any person challenging in 
court the decision made at the conclusion of the public hearing may be limited to raising 
only those issues raised at such hearing or in correspondence delivered to the District prior 
to the close of such hearing. Information on this matter may be obtained at 411 E. Chapman 
Avenue, Placentia, California, 92870 or by contacting the District at (714) 528-1925 ext. 
200. 

Jeanette Contreras, Library Director 
Placentia Library District 


